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The meeting opened with President, Nancy Bacon, thanking our hosts, Dave & Beth Doran.  Approximately 38 

people attended this pitch-in and there were quite a few Studebakers 

there also.  We had guest, David Swaim, a former member, who came 

with Mike Baker.   

 

Basically the meeting consisted of Studebaker International Meet info, 

which will be held and hosted by the club in less than 1 month. 

 

Andy Swartz motioned we adjourn the meeting, Jeff Westcott 2nd. The 

meeting was adjourned. 

 

 

 

 

Submitted by Sandy Fox, Secretary 

 

  

BRICKYARD 

BULLETIN
 

Two years of planning have now come to the last few days before the 57th International Meet. A lot of pre planning 
has come down to final details.  The Indy Chapter is Ready!  We will be hosting fellow Studebaker friends from all 
over the country and even a few from Canada.  Everyone is so ready to get out, go somewhere, have some fun, visit 
with friends, show off our cars, this truly is "The Ultimate Road Trip"!  Registrations are still coming in every day 
and by the time you read this we should have over 400 registered for the show.  We already have over 800 people 
attending,  bringing over 200 Studebakers for display, judging & even some for sale. Three buildings are now 
totally full of vendors with other vendors setting up outside.  If you have not registered, do it now! If you have not 
volunteered to help its not to late!  
 
This meet will be one that folks remember & talk about for years and the Indy Chapter can be 
proud of hosting our Studebaker Club with this "Epic" meet!  See you all there!!! 
 

Nancy Bacon 
Indy Chapter President 

 

SDC Pitch-in and Meeting at Doran’s 

Saturday, August 14, 2021 

Mike Baker (L) with guest David Swaim 
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SDC National Auction - The SDC and Indy Chapter are soliciting donations of Studebaker related items and 

any other items that are of interest.  Donations will be collected at a booth in the 4H building (swap meet) 

Wednesday and Thursday.  All members and vendors are encouraged to donate and attend this 

function.  If you are unable to attend and want to donate please contact me at jbwhttail@aol.com. Proceeds 

benefit the Studebaker Drivers Club. We really need your donations! 

 

Chairman, Joe Bacon reported as of August 14: 

  

390 registrations 

800+ registered to attend 

 

 28 signed up for Harrison House 

 13 signed up for War Memorial 

   9 signed up for IMS basement tour 

 62 Signed up for IMS Museum 

 65 trailers + vendor trailers 

 41 campers on fairgrounds 

 86 cars to be judged 

 105 cars on display 

 252 signed up for BBQ dinner 

 197 signed up for Ice Cream Social 

 Women’s Champagne is sold out! 

 

We have enough signed up for tours that the buses are paid for with a little left over for the Club. 

 

Swap Meet Chair, Marvin Snider reported all indoor vendor spaces are sold out – 147, and an additional 35 

outdoor spaces have been sold. 

 

We currently have $13,629 in the International Meet bank account, however, we will now start paying out 

expenses such as the vest and t-shirts, etc. 

 

The dash plaques are in. Nancy Bacon had people interested in International Meet coffee mugs. She had 

twenty four made at $7.99 our cost and will sell the mugs at the Meet for $12.00. Several were sold at the 

recent SDC meeting. 

 

WiFi – the Club has to rent the WiFi and see to it that it will be located where needed.  Jeff Westcott will do 

the setting up.  Jeff informed the Club that there will be limited access to the WiFi and for members 

not to expect to download it. 

 

Jeff Westcott has also graciously agreed to be the office photographer as the original photographer is from 

Canada and could not guarantee attending. 

 

Becky Griffith will publish a listing of the Chairpersons with cell phone number and e-mail address, and a 

map of the fairgrounds. This map will be slightly different than the one given to registrants. 

 

Covid  - Mask will not be mandatory, however, we will provide 1000 masks, and sanitizer.  Sanitizer will also 

be in registrant’s gift bags. 

Studebaker International Meet Update – It’s Go Time! 

mailto:jbwhttail@aol.com


4 
 

In the event you missed my regular column in the September 2021 Hemmings Classic Car, I see they reprinted 
it here with appropriate photos from the sale. Thanks for your help. Bob Palma 
 
https://www.hemmings.com/stories/2021/07/23/auction-opportunities 

 

Attending a car auction isn't just for buyers and sellers 

Have you attended a collector-car auction? Admittedly, only religion and 

politics are likely to stimulate more spirited conversations than collector-car 

auctions. Hobbyists generally describe the... 

www.hemmings.com 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

My name is Lee Berryman, I live in Evansville. 
 
I grew up driving Studebakers, I don't know if you are the right 
person to ask or if you can point me in the right direction. 
 
I have some parts that someone might be able to use. 
 
4 hub caps for a (62) i think Avanti. 
 
4 hub caps for a 63 Sky Hawk. 
 
A 1962 to 964 shop manual. 
 
And a set of  parking lenses for a 62 Gran Turismo still in the 
Studebaker box. 
 
I'll give them away if you know anybody that wants them. 
 
Thanks Lee 
zlee@twc.com 

 

https://www.hemmings.com/stories/2021/07/23/auction-opportunities
https://www.hemmings.com/stories/2021/07/23/auction-opportunities
https://www.hemmings.com/stories/2021/07/23/auction-opportunities
mailto:zlee@twc.com
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See page 8 for details. 
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Saw this in the Stude Examiner UK 
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September 8 thru 11, 2021 – 57
th

 Annual Studebaker International 

Meet at the Marion County Fairgrounds in Indianapolis, Indiana. 

 

 

Mark Your Calendar: 

 

 

Saturday, September 11 – International Drive Your Studebaker Day. Send me a photo 

and info if you drive your Studebaker.  becinin@msn.com 

 

Saturday, September 25, 10:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. - Studebaker and Classic Car 

Show. Once again the Indy SDC is invited to show our Studebakers off in Hope, Indiana. The show 

is in conjunction with Hope’s Heritage Day Festival.  There will be both food vendors and craft 

vendors.  Thanks to SDC member,Jim Lime’s generosity there is no entrance for Studebaker drivers. 

 

Sunday, October 10 at 1:00 p.m. - The Creekside Lodge www.thecreeksidelodge.net,  

613 Lafayette Ave, Crawfordsville, IN 47933, (765) 361-0300. The club hasn’t visited the Creekside in 

several years but it’s good food, in the woods along a creek.  It should be a beautiful view. 
 

Sunday, November 14 at 1:00 p.m. – Annual Thanksgiving pitch-in at Mike Baker’s Avanti 

Restoration & Service Shop at 4193 E. US 40 in Greenfield, 317-498-2288. This is always a big event 

for the club and we expect a good turnout so don’t be afraid to bring a hearty sized side dish! 

 

Sunday, December 5 at 1:00 p.m. – Christmas dinner 

at the Mayberry Café located at 78 West Main Street, 

Danville, IN 46122 www.mayberrycafe.com (317)745-4067.   

 

Dinner will be in their upstairs room and order off the menu.  

An elevator is available. We need a head count, so at 

the November pitch-in I will be asking who plans to attend. No 

gift swapping but we will throw in a quick game or two. 

 

  

 

Upcoming Events 

 

mailto:becinin@msn.com
https://www.thecreeksidelodge.net/
http://www.thecreeksidelodge.net/
https://www.bing.com/local?lid=YN315x6141400&id=YN315x6141400&q=The+Creekside+Lodge&name=The+Creekside+Lodge&cp=40.05021667480469%7e-86.90818786621094&ppois=40.05021667480469_-86.90818786621094_The+Creekside+Lodge
tel:7653610300
http://www.mayberrycafe.com/
tel:3177454067
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The Brickyard Bulletin 
 
 

Published by the Indy Chapter Studebaker Drivers Club 

 
 

The Brickyard Bulletin is published monthly.  The deadline for summations is the 15th of the previous month. 

 

We hereby give permission to other S.D.C. chapters to use information from the newsletter when proper credit 

is given.  “”Reprinted or Reproduced from the Indy Chapter, Brickyard Bulletin.” 
 

Indy Chapter Officers 
President:  Nancy Bacon, 1701E. Lawrence Ave., Indianapolis, IN 46227at nancyjb1701@aol.com or 317-783-4721 

V. President:  Diane Elmore 699 S Co Rd 400 E, Avon, IN 46123 at delmore@hotmail.com  or 317-745-5616 

Secretary:  Sandy Fox, 7956 Oak Hill Dr., Plainfield, IN 46268, at bsfox@att.net or 317-839-4361 

Treasurer:  Tom Flynn, 4531 S CR 500 E, Plainfield, IN  46168, at tom_and_trudy@yahoo.com or 317-837-5671 

Activities:  Charlie Griffith, 1526 S. Hunter Rd., Indianapolis, IN  46239, at  chazwork@msn.com or 317-353-8287 

Editor:  Becky Griffith, 1526 S. Hunter Rd., Indianapolis, IN  46239, at becinin@msn.com or 317-353-8287 

In addition 

Web Designer:  Jeff Westcott at www.indychaptersdc.org 

Facebook:  Larry Hopkins at Studebakers in Indy or https://www.facebook.com/groups/634984973222050/ 

 

National Directors 
 

President: Dennis Foust - studeguy54@gmail.com   
Vice President:   
Secretary: Cindy Foust - cfoust1966@gmail.com  
Treasurer: Jane Stinson - jestinson@aol.com 
Past President: Tom Curtis - tomnancurtis@aol.com 

 
National Board of Directors 

 

Crossroads Zone National Board Director: Bob Henning at rhnn15090@aol.com 

Crossroad Zone Coordinator: Joanne Hamblin 

Regional Manager Indiana: Bob Henning 

 
National SDC Membership 

 

Regular membership dues in the National Studebaker Club are $24.00 for new members 1st year 

only.  Renewals are $31.00 per year, which includes 12 monthly issues of Turning Wheels, the 

National SDC Magazine.  (Other memberships are available.) Application is available upon request or 

e-mail studebakerdriverclub.com.  

 

National SDC membership is a prerequisite. Renewal INDY Chapter dues are $18.00. Renewals are 

payable January each year. After March a $5.00 late fee will be added. Application is available upon 

request. 

 
 

mailto:nancyjb1701@aol.com
mailto:delmore@hotmail.com
mailto:bsfox@att.net
mailto:tom_and_trudy@yahoo.com
mailto:chazwork@msn.com
mailto:becinin@msn.com
https://www.facebook.com/groups/634984973222050/
mailto:jestinson@aol.com
mailto:tomnancurtis@aol.com
mailto:tomnancurtis@aol.com
mailto:rhnn15090@aol.com
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Brickyard Bulletin September, 2021 

Indy Chapter SDC 

Becky Griffith, Editor 

1526 S. Hunter Rd 

Indianapolis, IN  46239 

Dave and Beth Doran’s 1955 E-28 1½ ton Studebaker Truck 

To: 


